
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 3, 2022 
 
Dr Vidhya, Ph.D., A.M.ASCE 
ASCE Student Chapter Faculty Advisor 
Mahendra Engineering College 
 
Via email - vidhya22047@gmail.com  
 
Subject:  2022 Letter of Honorable Mention 
 
Dear Prof. Stewart: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Mahendra Engineering College ASCE Student Chapter 
has been selected by the Committee on Student Members to receive a Letter of Honorable 
Mention for its outstanding activities as recorded in the 2021 Chapter annual report. This is 
recognition received by only the top third of all Student Organizations. 
 
The Chapter’s accomplishments reflect the enthusiasm and hard work of your student officers 
and members, as well as your fine guidance as faculty advisor. You, the practitioner advisors, 
and every individual who had a part in this endeavor should be justifiably proud of your 
contributions to the development of the future of civil engineering. 
 
Best wishes for continued success in your future activities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Leslie Payne, IOM, CAE, Aff.M.ASCE 
Director, Educational Activities 
 
cc: Dr. Elias Sayah, Ph.D., P.E., F.ASCE, Director, Region 10 

Rajayogan Palanichamy, P.E., C.Eng, F.ASCE President, India Section 
Balaji Lakshmana Rao, M.ASCE, Practitioner Advisor 
S. Gnanappa, CPEng, M.ASCE, Practitioner Advisor 
 


